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Report on IAI management, as of 11 of November 2012

Projects being carried out: 

FPH Convention 2012
It is necessary to send an evaluation of the USF-WUF of Naples.
We are waiting on the proposal of the Convention for 2013, for the same amount for 
2012.
It is evident that the fundamental interest of the FPH is the production of texts, in 
particular in relation to sistematization.

FER Convention 2012
In execution.
We need to plan the annual report and manage the following annuity.

Misereor, support for Incidencia
After a difficult start, it is in execution.
Still waiting for the outlay for the second trimester (September-November), has been 
delayed by the lack of execution during the first semester.
We need to plan the evaluation of the first semester (June-November), the next 
semester of execution (December 2012-May 2013) and the semester report (June-
November 2012). Remembering that there is an audit in Italy. 

Projects and Requests presented 

Basque Agency for Cooperation
After the meeting in March 2012 (Cesare and Pedro) the executive proposal was 
developed which elaborated on these and was sent in June 2012. This means that the 
proposal of the Convention should be among the first to be analysed in 2013. 
The results of the elections of October 2012 means that the priorities of the Basque 
Government may change. 

FHP
Support for the Africities is being managed. Up to now support for the “Inhabitants 
Memory” publication in French and English has been confirmed. 

OAK
Thanks to the contacts arranged by the FPH, in April the portfolio (pistas concretas? 
established directions) was sent also proposing a meeting. 
They answered that they were going to analyse the proposal in the last quarter of the 
year. 
We are waiting on a response to a recent update request.

OXFAM-NOVIB
In April the portfolio (partnership possibilities) was sent to the previous contact. 
We never received a response. Thanks to Steffen Lajoie it has been sent again 
(October 2012) to other possible contacts and the possibility for new partnership 
possibilities in Africa has opened up. 

Rosa Luxemburg
A portfolio was sent in September 2012 (established directions partnership 



possibilities + a specific one) to Michael Brie. 
We are waiting, until the end of November, for the response from the person 
responsible, facilitated by Michael Brie. 

Ford Foundation  
We are looking for a direct contact, given that through other means it is almost 
impossible to gain support. 

Norwegian Church Aid
Thanks to the contact of Rocio Valdeavellano in conjuction with CENCA a request for 
support has been sent in November 2012 which complements the impact project on 
the Fund. 

Solifonds
A request for help was presented in July 2012 to the USF-WUF in Naples and was 
rejected, however, it opened up relations. 

Support facilitated and achieved at the local level:
To COOPHABITAT (Dominican Republic): Cooperativismo para los Sin Techo: Apoyo en 
República  Dominicana  y  Haití  Mediante  Formación  e  Incidencia  Para  Vivir  con 
Dignidad, Misereor
To PROUD (India): Apoyo para las Jornadas Mundiales Cero Desalojos 2012, Solifonds
 
Reports to Write:
Proyecto Vasco, ZUZ-2009BA 0010.
Progress Report for  FPH.
FER report (for the end of the year).
First Semester Misereor (to be handed in December, with audit). 


